
P.O. Box 14460 
St. Louis, MO 63178-4460 
114 Old State Road 
Ellisville, MO 63021 
Phone: (636) 527-3877 

 
Date: March 9, 2009 
To: S504 Fuse Customers 
Subject: S504 Series Fuse End-of-Life Notice  

As a product offering, the S504 Series of fuses is at its end-of-life.  

The complete end-of-life day is June 30, 2009.  

If you need this fuse, you may continue to buy it up to its final order day.  

The final day to order is April 30th, 2009.  

The recommended replacement for the S504 Series of ferrule fuses is the RoHS 
compliant S506-R Series. Functionally and physically these two fuse series are 
interchangeable. The S506-R is immediately available and its data sheet is on our 
website www.cooperbussmann.com/datasheets/elx

  

Thank you for your business and your cooperation.   

Michael Guo 
Product Manager 
Electronics Circuit Protection 
Cooper Bussmann  

http://www.cooperbussmann.com/datasheets/elx

